

Lost and Found

Our Lost and Found has numerous items that need to be returned to their owners. Please check the table in the foyer for anything that you may have left at church. All unclaimed items will be donated to Grace Works.

Nursery Volunteers Needed

We had a great start on filling up the nursery schedule with sign-ups last week. However, we still need 13 volunteers for the schedule to be completed for September-February. We need 6 adults in first service, 3 adults/teens in Sunday School, 4 adults in second service. We are also in desperate need of subs. Please see Blair Crist in the foyer today to sign up!

Sunday School Resumes Next Sunday

Sunday School will restart on August 18th with classes available from preschool to adults.

Ladies' Fall Bible Study

Our Ladies' Bible Study will resume on Tuesday, September 3rd at Susan Comer's house. Books may be purchased from the bookshelf in the foyer for \$16. Catch up on missed chapters 1-5 and answer reflection questions at the end of the book to be ready to jump in this fall. Contact Karen Grant (karen@parishpres.org) with questions.

Sabbath Supper

Make plans to join us on Sunday, August 25th following second service for our Sabbath Supper. This is a great opportunity to enjoy good food and fellowship. Each family should bring a main dish and a side or dessert.

Men and Boys Retreat

Sign-ups begin today for the third annual Parish Men and Boys Retreat that will be September 6-7 at Camp Widjiwagen. Joel Meerdink will be at the table out front today and for the next two Sundays providing more details and taking registrations.



There is a Nursing Mom's Room inside the kitchen. E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call: office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029 4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

Emmaus Ministry Opportunities

The Emmaus ministry provides a class for special needs students during the sermon portion of our services. For more information or to sign up to be a part of this important ministry, please contact Helen Soyster (hsoyster@comcast.net).

Bulletin Board

Please check the bulletin boards in the lobby for additional announcements, missionary updates, and community happenings.



Calendar

Today—

Worship: 8:30 and 11 AM

Nursery Volunteers Next Sunday

First Service—Jamie Parolini, Bettyann Henderson, and Mya Soundara

Sunday School—Candas Goodin and Chelsea Ouintana

Second Service—Ray Ware, Christine Deekens, and Ella Herrenbruck

Emmaus Volunteers

First Service—

8/11—Kailey Goodin

8/18—June Kern

Second Service—

8/11—Jamie Parolini and Beatrice Faires

8/18—Helen Soyster

Linens

August—June Kern and Maren Milligan

Send questions or new announcements to: announcements@parishpres.org